
 

AIMS Job Posting Exception Process 
 

 
 
Leading up to the implementation of AIMS there will be a restriction on job postings from 
October 10 to 30, 2022. Job postings during this period will only be considered upon review by 
the Position Authorization Committee (PAC). 
 
Considerations for hiring will include the following criteria: 
 

- Patient/client facing 
- Necessary to the continued operation of the facility, with a detrimental impact to the 

department or unit if the position was not posted during this period. 
- Position is in-scope. No out-of-scope positions are being considered during this period. 

 
To apply for an exception to the posting restriction, please complete the form located here. 
Please complete all detail requested on the form and submit the application to 
humanresources@saskhealthauthority.ca.  
 
For more information on the posting exception process, please see knowledgebase document 
KB 13563 in the MyConnection Knowledge Library. 

https://aimsproject.ca/Posting%20Exception%20Request%20Form.pdf
mailto:humanresources@saskhealthauthority.ca
https://myconnection.skhealth.ca/esc?id=search&spa=1&q=13563
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